
Help Alvin Meals on Wheels by making a ceramic bowl!

This event is free and open to everyone—no experience 
needed! We’ll be happy to help you and show you how to 
make a bowl. If you can’t finish it, our ceramic studio staff 
will take care of trimming, glazing, and firing it. The bowls 
will be ready for our Annual Empty Bowls Fundraiser on 
October 14th in the Student Center, E-Building. You can 

buy a bowl there and enjoy free soup with it!

Throw-A-Thon
for Empty Bowls Fundraiser

Thursday, May 15, 2025
8:30 a.m. - 6:30 p.m.

Ceramic Studio, J- Building

For more information, email: aduron-larson@alvincollege.edu
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